
Objective

Since September 1st, 2020, the CSG (Contribution Sociale Généralisée) replaces the contribution to the 

NPF (National Pension Fund).

• Thus on monthly salaries less or equal to Rs 50,000 a rate of 1.5% will be due for the salary part 

and 3% for the employer's part.

• For monthly salaries above Rs 50,000, a rate of 3% will be due for the salary part and 6% for the 

employer part.

How to do this ?

This new rule has been automatically implemented in Payroll Mauritius (with a new payroll section 

4010 - CSG (instead of 4000 - NPS)).

You don't have to do anything.
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